
 
 

 
 

Board of Management – agreed report 

4th February 2025 

 

1. Congratulations were extended to both senior and junior teams who were very 

successful in extracurricular competitions recently.   

 

2. The Board were updated on the effect of recent weather events which resulted in 

unforeseen school closures since the start of the school term. 

 

3. The Board were updated on the progress of the Capital Development Project. 

 

4. A financial report was provided to the board to summarize income and expenditure. 

 

5. The Board were updated on 1:1 student devices.  

 

6. An overview of Transition Year was discussed.   

 


